
 

Notices 
 

Update on Extended After School Club  
 

Following up from the offer of an after-school club for children at Fair 
Furlong, we are unfortunately currently unable to pursue this. 

We’ve had confirmation/expression of interest from 6 parents in total 

and there’s just not enough consistency from them to run the club. 
 

We’d need a minimum of 14 parents showing consistency across the 
week, but sadly there just isn’t enough commitment. 

We’ve looked at timetables, coaches, options and other ways of 
supporting - but the club would be making such a loss each week that 

we wouldn’t be able to provide the club. 
 

Those parent/carers who have given a paid commitment will receive a 
full refund. 

Apologies that this provision is not a viable option at this point. 
 

King’s Coronation Picnic 
 

Please refer to your email for details of our King’s Coronation Picnic 

with details of our menu changes for Friday 5th May. 
 
 

New Dates for Your Diary 
 

We’d like to invite the parents and carers of the classes below along 
for their class assemblies on: 

 
Tuesday 13th June - YR HOLST 

Tuesday 27th June - Y2 ELLINGTON 
Tuesday 4th July - YR DERBYSHIRE 



PE Days This Term 
 

Reception – Monday 
Year 1 – Monday 
Year 2 – Thursday 
Year 3 – Tuesday 

Year 4 – Wednesday and Swimming on Thursday 
Year 5 – Thursday 

Year 6 – Monday, Wednesday and Swimming on Tuesday 
 

After School Club 
 

A reminder that there is no after school club on Friday 21st July as this is 
the last day of term. With thanks 

 
 

What’s Been Happening This Week? 
 

 Congratulations to this week’s Golden Lunchtime Tables for the children in 
Y1-Y6.  

 Kristoff Dowle, Harlow 
Gwyther, Julie Khalaf, Theo 
Powell Dolman, Skylar Friend, 

Rae Jackson, Jamie Star 
Aherne, Connor Walters, 

Isabella Webber, Louie Hunt, 
Halie Hollis, Lucas Summers.  

Each have shown good 
manners, good listening, trying 

new food etc. 

On a Friday afternoon, three 
names are pulled out from 

each year group’s (Y1-Y6) pot 
and then on a Monday these 
children get the chance to 

have their dinner early, sit at 
the Golden Table using golden 
cutlery and be served with 

fizzy water to drink 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Year 3 celebrated St George 
through making puppets to 

retell the story of George and 
the Dragon. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 has started to explore fractions 
in maths this week. They are able to 
explain equal and unequal parts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Extended After School Club Update 

 

 

 



 

Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement this week 

 

 Learning Together: Romarnie Dolman, David Rosa, Isabelle Carter 

 Enthusiasm: Alivia Sanderson, Gracie Burrows 

 Challenge: Harry York, Arya Parson, Levi Williams-Hathway, Daniel 
Rosa, Harleigh Hawkins, Dalton Viner, Sarah-Jean Childs 

 Respect:  

 Trust: Maya Dumitrascu, Chloe Saunders-Tadzembwa, WHOLE of 
Sherman class 

. 
Achievements Outside of School 

 
This week we have huge haul of  
2 badges, 2 certificates, 3 medals 

and 1 HUGE trophy!  
 

Congratulations for your fantastic 
efforts: 

Elsie 10m - Swimming Badge 

Zyon – Rugby – Great Tackling 
Arlo – Level 1 Learning to Swim 
Vinnie – Football Player of the 

Match 
Ralphie – Motocross Trophy 

 
  
 

 

Next Week’s Menu – New Menu Week 3 
 

Monday: Pizza, Vegetable Korma, Jacket Potato or Tomato Pasta 
Tuesday: Mexican Beef Tortilla Pie, Veggie Tortilla Pie, Jacket Potato or 
Tomato Pasta 
Wednesday: Turkey Roast, Vegetable Pastry Roll, Jacket Potato or Tomato 
Pasta 
Thursday: Chicken Curry, Macaroni Cheese, Jacket Potato or Tomato Pasta 
Friday:  King’s Coronation Picnic 



 
 
 

 

Attendance this Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2022/23 School Dates 
Term 1 

Thursday 1 September to Friday 21 October 
(Thursday 1st September, Friday 2nd September & Friday 21st October: INSET DAY) 

Term 2 
Monday 31 October to Friday 16 December 

Term 3 
Tuesday 3 January to Friday 10 February 

(Tuesday 3rd January: INSET DAY) 
Term 4 

Monday 20 February to Friday 31 March 
Term 5 

Monday 17 April to Friday 26 May 
Term 6 

Monday 5 June to Friday 21 July 
(Friday 7th July: INSET DAY) 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Holst 96.3% 1st  Beethoven 98.1% 

2nd   Lloyd Webber 95.1% 2nd  Coleridge-Taylor 96.6% 

3rd  Ellington 95.0% 3rd  Bach 95.8% 

4th  Tallis 94.6% 4th  Schumann 95.8% 

5th  Handel 93.3% 5th    Sherman 94.8% 

6th  Derbyshire 90.1% 6th  Chopin 91.0% 

   7th  Dudley 89.0% 

   8th  Schwartz 84.7% 



 
 
 
 
 
Mon 1st May   Bank Holiday – School Closed 
Tues 2nd May Strike Day – School Closure (Except for Year 6 

and contacted families) 
Weds 3rd May   Y2 Aerospace Museum Trip – Tallis Class 
Mon 8th May   Bank Holiday – School Closed 
Tues 9th – Fri 12th May  Year 6 SATs Week 
Mon 15th May   Y4 Caerleon Trip (Schwartz Class) 
Tues 16th May   Lloyd Webber Class Assembly 
Weds 17th May   Y4 Caerleon Trip (Coleridge-Taylor Class) 
Fri 19th May   Y5 Noah’s Ark Trip (Class TBC) 
Tues 23rd May   Handel Class Assembly 
Weds 24th May   WOW Weds – Art Day 
Fri 26th May   Y5 Noah’s Ark Trip (Class TBC) 
Fri 26th May   LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
Mon 5th June   FIRST DAY OF TERM 
Tues 13th June   Holst Class Assembly 
Mon 19th – Fri 23rd  Healthy & Safe Week 
Mon 19th June   Life Skills Trip 
Mon 26th June   Year 4 Redwood Lodge Trip (TBC) 

Tues 27th June   Ellington Class Assembly 
Weds 28th June   Year 3 SS Great Britain Trip – Tallis Class 
Fri 30th June   Year 3 SS Great Britain Trip – Ellington Class 
Mon 3rd July   Year 4 Redwood Lodge Trip (TBC) 
Tues 4th July   Derbyshire Class Assembly 
Fri 7th July    INSET Day 
Mon 10th July   Year 1 Ferry Boat Trip (TBC) 
Weds 12th July   Year 1 Ferry Boat Trip (TBC) 
Weds 12th & Thurs 13th  Phase 3 Performance 
FRI 21ST JULY   LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

BDP – Bristol Drugs Project – This website supports people who are 

currently tackling or supporting those who has drug or alcohol 
addiction. It supports in reducing the risks, controlling alcohol and drug 

use, stopping using. Supporting those coping with alcohol or drug 
problems can be a lonely place, the BDP can help you through this. 

www.bdp.org.uk 



DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 

force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 

personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 

possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 
would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 

 

 

 

 

 



 


